Date:-15/12/2020
From
Sri Chiradip Kundu,
partner of M/s Metro Developers,
32, East Kamalapur (Holding No. 8/2/32, Arabinda Sarani,

P.O. &P.S. Dum Dum, Kolkata — 700 028.

To,
The Chairman, -
Dum Dum Municipality,

Kolkata — 700 028

Sub:- Letter for intimation of commencement of our work at project, METRO TOWER

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that we are commencining a project namely, “METRO TOWER”
and the building sanctioned plan which has been issued by Dum Dum Municipality

vide Plan No. PWD/Plan-G+V/276/2020-21 dated 15.05.2020.

It is pertinent to mention that the work is in progress in respect of our project in terms
of Building Sanctioned Plan No. PWD/Plan-G+V/276/2020-21 dated 15.05.2020 by
this letter we intimate you that the project is in progress and kindly consider this by

our letter of commencement of work.

This is for your information.

Thanking You,

Yours Faithfully,

M/S. METRO DEVELOPERS



